
 
Cobra Electronics Corp 6500 West Cortland Avenue, Chicago, Illinois  60707 

 
 
 
 
 
17 June, 2002 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The attached documents describe a proposed change to the transmitter circuitry for the Cobra 
Family Radio Service transceiver model FRS307C, FCC ID # BBOFRS307C. 
 
This change is being made to reduce cost by removal of the transmitter buffer device (Q13) and 
to improve transmitter harmonic content by changes to the frequency selective elements in the 
remaining transmitter stages. 
 
Cobra Electronics proposes and requests that these revisions by classified as a permissive change 
under FCC rules. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert Mudra 
Engineering Manager 
Cobra Electronics 
773-804-6282 
 


